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Attached is a slightly modified map for tonight's meeting.    I have included more of the 
Parkway in Blue.  
 
I agree with the Comments made by the Lexington Hills people and do not believe the 
Demographers map is a good choice.   I do not believe that Briggs or Willow Creek 
should be attached to North of the River and there appear to be residential streets that 
split districts.    
 
I believe the City Council should add one more meeting either, a special meeting 
between now and the 22nd or bump the schedule out one more meeting.   If these 
districts are going to be created Live tonight on a Zoom meeting then there is not 
enough public engagement opportunity for the final map to be voted on in the next 
meeting.   In my experience, when an important matter is decided on the fly, or live then 
voted on, it is not always the best it can be.  Having one more meeting would allow 
reflection and evaluation (and more public input) and getting the map out to the public 
before it is voted on and Sequencing is decided.   By comparison, Roseville did 8 ( I 
think I am correct on that number) public meetings on their districting plan.  
 
While splitting South of 50 was discussed, I believe that area is a community of interest 
and should be left whole.  Further, the east side of Bidwell is where all the immediate 
growth is and more residential than commercial on the west side.   Not sure much is 
gained by splitting an area that certainly is a community of interest.  
 
Thank you.  
 


